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Dear Expert Panel

Ai Group has considered the Draft Timetable for the Annual Wage Review 2018-19, as attached to the Statement of 27
September 2018, and we have not identified any problems.

Yours sincerely

Stephen Smith
Head of National Workplace Relations Policy

The Australian Industry Group
— 51 Walker St, North Sydney 2060
‘ T: 02 9466 5521 or 0418 461183
E: stephen.smith@aigroup.com.au
GROUP
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The sender of this email is using the facilities of The Australian Industry Group (Ai Group). Unless
authenticated by the sender as an authorised representative of Ai Group (in the signature block), the views
of the sender are not the views or opinions of Ai Group and Ai Group takes no responsibility for the content.
Personal information used or disclosed or collected using these facilities is governed by the Privacy Act 1988
as amended (Australia). Visit www.aigroup.com.au/privacy-statement for our current privacy policy. If you
have received this email in error please advise us by reply and delete this email immediately as it may
contain confidential information.
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